Note for Reception Parents — Thursday 30™ March 2017

Reception Class Cake Sale — Tuesday 4™ April 2017

As you may know St Mary’s is supporting and raising money for the charity, Mary’s Meals.

The Reception Class have chosen to hold a cake sale next Tuesday 4™ April at school pick up

time.

If you are able to donate a cake/small cakes for this sale, please drop them off at the
Reception Class next Tuesday morning. If you would like to buy a cake(s) and donate to
Mary’s Meals, they will be available to buy on Tuesday afternoon pick up.

Many thanks for your support.

Friday - Maths Workshops

Just to let you know there will be no Maths workshop for the next two weeks, so tomorrow,
Friday 31% March and Friday 7™ April.

After the Easter Break we will be changing this workshop for parents from Maths to a
Writing Workshop, still on a Friday at 2.30 pm.

We look forward to seeing you all.



